Cong ham s6 344/24

Téng Lanh Su Quan Uc tai Thanh phé HS Chi Minh kinh chao S& Ngoai Vu Thanh phé H Chi

Minh va tran trong dé cap dén ndi dung sau:

Tong Lanh Sy Quan Uc thong béo rang chung t6i khong cép Gidy Khai Sinh hodc cung cip “thu

hd tro” cho tré ¢6 cha va me mang quoc tich Uc hodc cha/me mang quoc tich Uc va ngudi cha/me

con lai ¢ quéc tich khac tai thoi diém tré duoc sinh ra tai Viét Nam.

Tong Lanh Sy Quan Uc hiéu ring mot s6 S¢ Tu Phap dia phuong thi thoang yéu cau cha me
cung cip “thu hd tro” dé xin Gidy Khai Sinh cho con.

Theo luat phap Uc, tré duge sinh ngoai nuée Uc ¢6 cha/me 1a cong dan Uc khong duong nhién
dugc 1a cong dan Uc. Cha me can ndp don xin dugce xét duyét cép Giéy Chimg Nhan Quéc Tich

Uc theo Huyét thong.

Téng Lanh Sy Quéan Uc kinh yéu cAu S Ngoai Vu Thanh phd HS Chi Minh hd tro chuyén thong
tin néi trén dén cac S& Ngoai Vu, Phong Tw Phap va céc co quan hitu quan dia phuong trong khu

vuc mién Nam.

Tong Lanh Sy Quan Uc tai Thanh phé Hd Chi Minh nhan dip nay kinh gui dén S& Ngoai Vu
Thanh phé H6 Chi Minh 1di chao tran trong nhat.




Note No. 344/24

The Australian Consulate-General in Ho Chi Minh City presents its compliments to the

Department of External Relations Ho Chi Minh City and has the honour to refer to the following:

The Australian Consulate-General advises that it does not issue birth certificate or provide
“facilitation letters”/ “certificates of nationality” for children born in Vietnam to Australian

parents or to one parent of Australian nationality and one parent of another nationality.

The Australian Consulate-General understands that some Offices of Justice have sometimes
requested parents to obtain “facilitation letters™ / “certificates of nationality”, in order for them

to obtain a birth certificate for their child.

Under Australian law, a child born outside Australia to an Australian citizen parent is not
automatically an Australian citizen. They are required to lodge an application for Australian
Citizenship by Descent with the Australian Government and await a decision regarding

citizenship.

The Australian Consulate-General requests the assistance of the Department of External
Relations in Ho Chi Minh in passing the above-mentioned information to the Departments of
External Relations, the Offices of Justice and relevant local authorities in the southern areas for

implementation.

The Australian Consulate-General avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Department of

External Relations Ho Chi Minh City the assurances of its highest consideration.




